



The Eagle's Examiner

October 2013 Edition

Principal Dalley's Message

Dear Parents.

I hope you're having a great school year so far! Here are a few items I'd like to let you know about.

1- One of the best things you can do to help your students find success at school is to make sure they are here and here on time each day. Please continue to do your best to schedule appointments and vacations on times when your students aren't in school. I understand and know all too well that things come up from time to time but your help in making sure they are here is greatly appreciated!

2- We will be having a Deerfield Band program again this year! It will begin in November for 5th and 6th grade students. We will get more information to you in October.

3- We are working to reduce the amount of papers we send home from the office. Starting next month, the newsletter will be e-mailed to you. If you haven't been getting e-mails from the school (I usually send out one a week), please let the office know.

Thank you for all that you do!

Mr. Dalley



Calendar of Events

October 2 & 3 Parent Teacher Conf.

October 1-4 Book Fair

October Fall Break 10&11

October 14 Prof. Dev. Day

October Red 21-25 Ribbon

Week

October Boo 28-31 Grams Available

October 31 Halloween Parade

PTA President's Message

Thank you to those who supported the PTA membership drive this year. We especially appreciate everyone that volunteered to help with the various programs, Room Moms, Take Home Reading, Vision Screening, Book Fair and Reflections Judges. These are the programs that we have been recruiting volunteers for this past month and we have had a great response, so thank you very much. Volunteering in the school is a lot of fun. It gives you an opportunity to meet other moms, work with the principal and teachers, and be involved in your students' education. Charter

and private schools require a certain number of volunteer hours. Public schools do not make that requirement, but we have a great need for volunteers as well, so please find ways to help. When everyone does a little, it makes a big difference.

Unfortunately, the t-shirt company had some equipment break down and the t-shirts won't be ready until after Fall Break. I am sorry about the delay. We will have a few extra t-shirt sizes as well as hats. You may contact Jamie Denney 801-785-2025/jcormani@yahoo.com to purchase.

Sizing will be limited.

Since we had to delay the Walk-a-thon for weather (so much for Fall being less rainy J) We will give the students until October 4 to return their envelopes. Please be generous with your donations this money supports many of the activities and programs that our kids participate in at Deerfield. We also encourage you to support the PTA and become a member if you haven't had a chance yet. We sincerely appreciate your support.

Kristin Howard

Special points of interest:

- Next month's Newsletter will be sent through email and be on the school website.
- Please view all information about Reflections on separate handout.